
IMPORTANT NOTICE – COVID 19 

The Community Council has suspended all public council meetings and non-essential services for one 

month; to be reviewed following national and local guidance. 

The Council Offices will NOT be accessible to members of the public who are urged to contact the 

Council via telephone or email (see below).  This will take affect from Wednesday 18th March 2020 

until further notice. 

Further updates will be provided as soon as the Community Council is in a position to do so. 

Community events may need to be cancelled. 

The Community Council wishes to support anyone in our community who has to self-isolate due to 

Covid 19.   Postcards are being distributed by local members and volunteers across the community 

without breaching social distancing and safeguarding principles.  If you require any postcards or are 

aware of someone who needs help, please contact the Community Council or your local member 

(details on the website) 

Please contact the Clerk and Financial Officer if you have any queries via 

mail@broughtonandbrettoncommunitycouncil.gov.uk or 07752 595239. 
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